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October 18, 2018  CNG/W18-09-06  
  
  
  
Mr. Mark L. Johnson  
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission  
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, WA  98504-7250  
  
  
  
Re:  UG-180823/W18-09-06, Supplemental filing Washington Energy Assistance Fund (WEAF) Program   
  
  
On September 28, 2018, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or the Company) submitted Advice 
filing CNG/W18-09-06 (Docket No. UG-180823) to revise Company tariff Schedule 593, Washington 
Energy Assistance Fund (WEAF) Program Cost Recovery.  After consultation with Commission staff the 
Company herewith files the following supplemental electronic file: 
  

UG-180823 CNGC Advice No. W18-09-06, Attch C, 10.18.18.xlsx 
  
This workpaper provides detail as to the customer bill impacts of the initial filing. If there are any 
questions regarding this filing please contact Isaac Myhrum at (509) 734-4684. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
/s/ Michael Parvinen  
  
Michael Parvinen  
Director, Regulatory Affairs  
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
michael.parvinen@cngc.com  
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